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March 31st, 2020 
 

 
 In Re:  Withdrawal of 60-Day Notice  

Notice No. #   2020-00688 
   Source:   Saku Saku Wakame 
   Date of Notice:  03/16/2020 
   
To whom it may concern,  
 
This letter is to confirm withdrawal of 60-Day Notice No. 2020-00688 in connection with Prop 65 
which was served on 03/16/2020.  Should you have any question or concern, please do not hesitate to 
contact me at (310) 444-0055.  
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
David Davar Danialpour 

MASAKAZU NISHIMURA  
T-WEST, INC 
19016 S. VERMONT AVE  
GARDENA CA 90248 

 

  


